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As a mother of children in the Silver Falls School District | oppose SB 1521 because
a local school board elected by the community is the very essence of democracy and
can and should represent the viewpoints and concerns of the parents of school
children. Superintendents should not be elected or fired by executive order, state or
federal authorization and this another attempt to remove the rights of Oregonians
through Government Overreach. SB 1521 is an Anti-Democratic Bill to block
taxpaying parents from having a voice in the public education which we pay for.
VOTE NO ON SB 1521.



